
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
5512 State Rd 19 & 113 ∙ Waunakee, WI  53597 
 Office: (608) 850-4820 ∙ Fax: (608) 850-2716 

 
 
August 20, 2024 
 
Dear Alliant Energy Customer,              
 
InterCon Construction, Inc is scheduled to begin a construction project in the River of Lakes area 
of Bagley Wisconsin on behalf of Alliant Energy after Labor Day pending weather and 
construction crew availability.  This is part of Alliant’s continuing effort to ensure the essential 
service of a safe and reliable electric system. 
 
Please notify our crews when they are in your area of your private underground facilities.  If you 
are unable to meet with our crews, please mark any customer-owned underground facilities with 
stakes or flags if possible.  This includes, but is not limited to:  customer-owned underground 
electric, LP lines, septic/sewer lines, underground irrigation systems, dog fences, etc.  This helps 
to ensure we will not damage your facilities. 
 

If during our previous conversations about this project you were interested in having 
your overhead electric service buried at no cost (which includes you paying to have 
your meter upgraded by an electrician) please, let me know who your electrician will be 
for this work.  The Alliant Lineman can coordinate their efforts directly with your 
electrician at the time of activating the new cables installed as part of this project.  
Requests by email are preferred, using your address as the subject line.  My email 
address is listed below as well as my phone number if you have any questions.   
 

If Alliant would need to interrupt your service, they will attempt to notify you in advance by 
phone or door hanger.  To confirm or update your contact information, visit 
alliantenergy.com/myaccount or call 1-800-255-4268. 
 
Our crews will be upgrading the cables and equipment in the easement or right-of-way area.  
These areas will potentially be disturbed during construction.  After the project is completed, we 
will restore the disturbed ground back to normal conditions as ground/weather conditions permit.  
We appreciate your cooperation as we move forward with this project.  You can call us at 
608.422.1102 if you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sid Ballweg 
 
Sid Ballweg 
Project Manager 
 
Cell. 608.422.1102 
E-mail:  sballweg@intercon-const.com 
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